
November 1, 2022 

 

Present Members: Paul Lockhart, Lori Kaemmer, Anne Flaherty, Michelle Engstrom, Kelly Mater 

Absent Members: Steve Meyer 

 

Review of September MInutes: 

Michelle motions to approve 

Kelly 2nds  

All in favor 

 

Treasurer Review 

Today’s bank balance $20,200 

Paul has about $1700 to be deposited 

Future purchases we would like to make – Huddle camera estimate of  $6000 (spring 2023) 

 

Anne –Coach Wessel reached out about how to help with the banquet as a way to not pay the $50 

player fee.  Do not feel that Capplan or Wessel should have to pay even though they have boys on the 

team.  Capplan did pay and all agree to give him his money back.  Being coaches they dedicate plenty of 

time to the program 

 

Banquet will be November 30th 

Will look at previous year flyer for pricing per parent but believe it was $30 each 

Need photos from Stacie of kids and parents 

Kelly will order and pick up 2 cakes from Costco  

Anne update and send coach the flyer to send out 

Anne – gifts for managers & ball boy $25-$30 each person 

 

 

 

 



 

Cleaning out of the stand 

Kelly will check with dance team if they want any of the pop 

Matt will take all water and gatorade  

 

Coaches update 

 

Tentative on the basketball tournament in May or June it will not be as much as a fundraiser as we had 

in the past 

 

Golf tournament on June 9th – maybe add to our website and Facebook so people see it now 

 

Grupa took players photos and should still be available online to purchase for anyone that didn’t get the 

order form 

 

Next meeting Feb 20th  

 

Anne motions to adjourn 

Lori 2nds 

All approve 

 

**Voting on new members at February meeting 

 

 

 

 


